CERA'#’

Canterbury Earthquake
Recovery Authority

Te Mana Haumanu ki Waitaha

2 2 JUN 2015
Reference: CER/1185

Paul Sutherland
fyi-request-2824-a2f2891e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Paul
Re: Request under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 9 June 2015.
You requested the following:

“...a copy of the 2200 survey responses [received on the future of Victoria
Square].”

As you have stated, over 2200 survey responses were received during the public
engagement on the future of Victoria Square. | am therefore refusing your request under
section 18(f) of the Act as the information requested cannot be made available without
substantial collation or research.

However, a report summarising the findings from the survey consultation is publicly available
at https://ccdu.govt.nz/sites/default/files/victoria-square-survey-report-22-may-2015.pdf,

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under
section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

o Olomin

John Ombler
Acting Chief Executive
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